
Dear Advisory Board, dear GMA,

I am excited to submit my candidacy for the position of Confidential Contact Person at SIB.
Ensuring a safe and inclusive environment within our association is something I consider
extremely important. I would be honored to contribute to making sure every member feels
heard, understood, and safe.

During my year on the board, I developed valuable skills such as careful listening and
assessing situations in which I can or cannot offer assistance. I have a solid understanding
of the association’s dynamics and am aware of what is going on. Additionally, I am able to
handle confidential information with discretion, which makes me well-suited for the role of
confidential contact person.

Currently, there is one confidential contact person within the association, a former member
with experience as a CCP. I am convinced that, as an active member, I would be a valuable
addition to the CCP team. For some members, it may be comforting to speak with a contact
person they know and feel comfortable with. The likelihood that members know me is
considerable. First-year students may know me from the UIT, the September camp, or other
activities I participated in this year. Older members likely know me from my time on the
board.

I am making myself available now because I no longer have any board obligations. I took
some time to consider whether this role suits me and I am confident that it does. I sincerely
hope you will consider my candidacy.

Kind regards,
Lena


